
September Child Nutrition Report

We will be celebrating National Lunch Week from Oct. 11th thru the 
14th.  

An on-going problem we have had is cooks missing a lot of days for one 
reason or another. As a result I have had to work in the kitchens almost 
daily making sure that our students are fed.  Another problem is the 
lack of subs that will work in the kitchens.

Within our Child Nutrition we are having on-going challenges in our 
purchasing and receiving food and supply channels.

On a positive note, this is another year of transition.  After several years 
of USDA Program Rules, we are back to using normal Policy and 
Procedures.  

I am very grateful for the cooks that do remain faithful to our Food 
Program as well as the staff here at Central Supply that come to work – 
Bonnie and Darren.


